March 13, 2015

Hon. Mark Leno,
“State Capitol, Room 5100
Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Senator Leno:

Facebook is pleased to offer its support of SB 178, your bill to safeguard
Californians’ electronic information by making it clear that a warrant is
required {0 access a person’s electronic content.

Peaple deserve to connect with friends and loved ones knowing that their
personal photos and messages are well-protected. The Electronic
Communication Privacy Act, which codifies Facebook's current practice of
requiring a warrant for access to this content, is an important win for all
Californians.

We look forward to working with you toward enactment of this proposed
new law.

Sincerely,

Ann Blackwood

Facebook Public Policy

Address: 561 Garden Street
sacramento, CA 95815
Mabile: 916.201.4067




